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Key Dates for Parents/Carers 
 

Wednesday 25th May - Nursery Safari sing along (AM Nursery - 11am & PM Nursery - 
2pm) 
Friday 27th May - Red, White and Blue Nursery Teddy Bear Tea Party & Reception Royal 
Garden Party  
Friday 27th May - Whole School Jubilee Celebrations (non-uniform day - wearing red, 
white or blue clothes)  
Friday 27th May - Last day of Term (normal finish time) 
Tuesday 7th June - Children return to school  
Tuesday 7th - Friday 10th June - Year 6 Bikeability 
Friday 10th June - Nursery & Reception Sports Day  
Monday 13th June - Year 1, 2 & 3 Sports Day  
Tuesday 14th June - Year 4, 5 & 6 Sports Day  

 

Important Information 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope you have had a lovely weekend. The sun was shining which makes everything a lot 
more enjoyable.  
 
We have reached the final week of Summer 1, which has once again been a very busy 
term. Last week our KS1 children completed their statutory assessments. They all did very 
well, smiling and confident with all that they completed. It is easy to forget how young 
our children are completing these assessments - our Year 2 team worked hard to ensure 
this was as relaxed and comforting for the children as possible. 
 
I would like to remind parents of the why behind attendance being important. At times 
it's easy to believe the ‘odd day off’ won’t hurt, though research carried out on the effects 
of broken weeks at school is shocking. A child can have 95% attendance but that can still 
equate to 10 broken weeks - huge gaps in knowledge, disadvantaging our children. We 
expect a high level of attendance and punctuality from our students to ensure they get 
the education that they deserve.  

Parent/Carer Newsletter  
 

“Never let the fear of striking out keep you from playing the game.” 
– Babe Ruth 



 
 

This can be achieved by not missing school due to minor ailments,         
avoiding medical appointments during the school day and avoiding all             
family holidays during term time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Governor Elections 
You should have already received information about Parent Governor elections via email. 
Governors have a key role to play in helping the school and provide the best possible 
education for all its pupils. Please see the letter and form for full information, if you wish 
to put yourself forward please do so by Friday 27th May by 12pm.  
 
Today we have had an event in the Barn for other professionals to attend. We were 
fortunate enough to have James Pembroke attend, who is a Primary School Data 
Specialist. A few weeks ago, we had Mark McCourt host an event in the Barn too. This is 
great exposure for our school, it is great to hear of Wexham Court Primary school to be 
spoken about as a training centre in the world of education! 
 
And finally, in honour of the Queens Jubilee celebrations on Friday 27th May, we will have 
a non-uniform day where the children can wear either red, white or blue.  
 

I hope you have a great half-term holiday...rest up, relax and enjoy the sunshine 🌞 
We look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 7th June.  
 
Miss Mehat 



 
 

Messages & Reminders 

Jubilee Celebrations  
During the week commencing 23rd May, children in every year group will take part in 
Platinum Jubilee activities throughout the week and this will end with celebrations on 
Friday 27th May. The activities next week will consist of them exploring what the Jubilee 
is, how it is celebrated and why it is significant. They will explore a timeline of Queen 
Elizabeth; make a silhouette of the Queen using images from a particular decade she has 
reigned. They will also make their own crowns which they can wear to their Afternoon 
Tea next Friday 27th May. A list of some fun activities! 
 
Please note, Friday 27th May will be non-school uniform day, we are asking everyone to 
wear clothing which is red, white or blue to represent the British flag. Children in EYFS will 
have a tea/ garden party on this day. The children in Reception to year 6 will make their 
own sandwiches at school and will enjoy an Afternoon Tea with their year groups whilst 
the school choir performs their Jubilee song to them. A lovely way to end this half term! 
Mrs Sama  
 
Parallel Windsor 2022  
Taking place on Sunday 26th June from 10am – 4pm; The Long Walk, Windsor Great Park 
- this is the UK’s biggest fully inclusive challenge event & festival of inclusivity. You will 
find more details in the slideshow below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Greetings 
To continue our celebration of languages spoken in our school please use  
the British Sign Language greetings for hello, good morning and good afternoon.  
Your child learnt these greetings in assembly so please use the poster to help prompt 
them. 
Mrs Patterson  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well Done 
Well done to Iwo in Year 4 Canada Class for creating this amazing 3D sculpture. Iwo Said: 
"In Summer 2, we will be learning all about rivers. We will look at: how rivers are 
formed, what they are used for and their defences such as flood barriers. I spent time 
with my family creating this masterpiece, which took us nearly 3-4 hours to create. I had 
a great time researching rivers and I cannot wait to learn more about them next term, I 
know Miss Ahluwalia will make it really fun!" 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Awards & Honours 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Staff Spotlight  
 
Name: Mrs Sithole 
Job title: Admissions Officer 
When did you join WCPS: March 2021 
Responsibilities / Duties: Answering telephone calls, 
responding to emails, sending out admission packs 
Favourite thing about WCPS: My lovely colleagues, 
everyone is very friendly and made me feel welcome 
when I first joined 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Clubs & Activities  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 
School…  

 
 

 


